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November 9, 2011

Mr. Wes Weaver, President Via Email to: wes@weavergc.com
Weaver Construction Management, Inc. No Hard Copy to Follow
3679 South Huron Street, Suite 404

Englewood, CO 80110

Re: Harold D. Thompson Regional Water Reclamation Facility (HDTRWRF)
Lower Fountain Metropolitan Sewage Disposal District (LFMSDD)

Dear Wes:

Reference is made to your shop submittal identified as follows:

Submittal No.: 08301-001B

Date of Submittal: November 1, 2011

Title: ThermaSeal Insulated Overhead Door
Specification Section: 08301

Manufacturer: Raynor

The referenced submittal has been stamped “"No Exception Taken"”, conditioned upon the following:

1. The proposed track bolts are case hardened carbon steel coated with the RIE 5230 Corrosion
Protective Finish. In addition, the coupler is cast iron with the RIE 5230 Corrosion Protective Finish.
We take no exception to these materials with the qualification that an extended warranty to five (5)
years be provided for labor and materials. The RIE 5230 Corrosion Protective Finish appears to
have performed well in the automotive industry and in other corrosive environments. We have
concern this coating may not perform as well in a hydrogen sulfide environment. With that said, we
request the extended warranty be provided. If an extended warranty is not granted, we request other
options and alternatives be provided by the manufacturer and supplier.

Please call if you should have any questions.

Sincerely,

Qoy @ sl

David R. Frisch, P.L.S.

DRF/kmw

ec (letter only):
Mr. Jim Heckman, Manager, LFMSDD, [fmanager@|fmsdd.org
Ms. Cindy Murray, Office Manager, Fountain Sanitation District, fsdistrict@fsd901.org
Mr. Jeff Burst, Project Supt., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., jeff@weavergc.com
Mr. John Jacob, Project Mgr., Weaver Construction Management, Inc., john@weavergc.com
Mr. Tyler Ammerman, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., tammerman@weavergc.com
Ms. Leslie Brown, Weaver Construction Management, Inc., leslie@weavergc.com

cc.  Mr. Jerry Miller, Resident Project Representative, GMS, Inc.
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